
DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB   

Telephone 01952 386870 
 

Head Teacher: Becca Butler 
 

  
 E-mail: a3368@telford.gov.uk    Website: www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk  

 

16 January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 Additional Bank Holiday – Monday 8th May 2023 

 

School will be closed to all pupils on Monday 8th May 2023 due to an additional Bank Holiday 

being put in place by the Government. This is a special day to celebrate the coronation of King 

Charles. 

 

Please note that this will not affect any of our other published term dates. All other dates 

remain the same. 

 

As the 8th May falls in Year 6 SATS weeks the statutory assessments will start on Tuesday 

9th May and run until Friday 12th May. More information for Year 6 regarding SATS will follow 

in due course. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 
 

Becca Butler 

Head teacher 
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